From: Louise Sherwell [mailto:louisesherwell@warwickshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 07 February 2018 17:41
To: Planning
Cc: Bob Neville
Subject: 18/00121/F - Barn And Land South West Of Cotefield Farm Church Street Bodicote

Hi Bob,

Regarding the above application, the existing barn does not appear to be very suitable for bats, however I would recommend in light of the proposed works to the building that notes to highlight the protected status of bats and nesting birds are attached to any permission granted (notes PN25 and PN26).

[bookmark: _GoBack]Kind regards,

Louise




Louise Sherwell MSc ACIEEM
Assistant Ecologist
Ecological Services
Community Services
PO Box 43, Shire Hall
Warwick
CV34 4SX

